
Martin  Law  Attends  PCA
Convention
Martin Law’s medical coordinator, Jill Mitchell, attended the
Pennsylvania  Chiropractic  Association  (PCA)  Convention  to
discuss our relations with different Chiropractic doctors, as
well as the customer service we deliver. Jill talked about the
importance  of  visiting  chiropractors  during  the  recovery
process, especially when it comes to back injuries.

The PCA is an organization for Chiropractors across the state
that we hope to build a better rapport with in order to
provide the best service to our clients. Our client orientated
practice means that we are always looking for new ways to
improve the medical help that we can refer our clients to for
assistance in their recovery.
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